September 6, 2010
To: Tennis Committee

This is a letter of recommendation on behalf of Mike Murphy and his efforts in teaching the
game of tennis and instruction on proper tennis technigue to my daughters. Since Mike has
been instructing them, there has heen a noticeable increase in their skill set for the game. Not
only are they advancing in playing the game, it is important to point out how well Mike can
interact with the kids to get his point across.

Mike seems to have a knack at breaking down the game so the kids understand what he is
asking them to do and executing it. Mike’s efforts in promoting the game of Tennis are guite
impressive with his seemingly endless energy towards elevating everyone’s level of play, along
with a desire to share the game with anyone interested in learning.

Mike has great ideas for promoting tennis to ali ages and | encourage the committee to help
him in his efforts and support his ideas for getting more people involved in a lifelong sport.

Regards,

A

‘Ron Movyer



